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Welcome to the Summer Term

We have really enjoyed welcoming all of the children back to school this week. You will be able to
find out what your children will be learning throughout the term in your child’s class newsletter,
which can be found on Weduc.

The summer term is always a busy one. | have included some key statutory da

below. Please remember that you can find all of the school dates on our calent Dates fot
on Weduc. Yom'
: dtasy--
* Year 6 statutory testing Monday 13th- Thursday 16th May 202
* Year 1 statutory phonics screening Monday 10th - Friday 14th June 2024
* Year 4 statutory times tables test Monday 3rd - Friday 14th June 2024
* Reports home to families Friday 12th July 2024

Eid Celebration

We hope that everyone who was celebrating Eid in the holidays had a good time with friends and family. It
was lovely to see so many people attending our own Eid celebrations after school this week. Thank you to
the PSFA volunteers for organising and hosting the event, which included sweet treats, crafts and the
opportunity to look at clothing and special artefacts.
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If you still want to make a donation to Raise your Pulse or the spring
trail, both pages are still open. You can still enter to win a voucher for
Creative Chameleons, send your complete form to the PSFA email
above.

Raise Your pulse: https://www.justgiving.com/team/brindishe-
manor-pulse-24

Spring trail: https://www.justgiving.com/page/ brindishe-manor-psfa-
spring-fundraiser

Celebrating Eid on Thursday evening.

What’s on this term.
Creative Chameleons craft session - 2nd May, 3.15pm to 4. 15pm

Join the Creative Chameleon team for this fantastic nature themed |
arts and crafts session. This fundraising event will take place after g
school on Thursday 2nd May. There will be a scavanger hunt and lots (57 =
of fun crafts. Children will need to be supervised by an adult at all W
times. See the attached poster for more on this event.
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School discos - 12th & 13th June. £+ 72

e samil

School discos for years 1to 6 will be held on Wednesday 12thand i - a5&8
Thursday 13th June. They will take place after school in the main hall. “=52

Watch this space for times and how to book.
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ARTS & CRAFTS
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PARENTS/ADULTS MUST STAY WITH THEIR
CHILDREN AT ALL TIMES
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Welcome Back

Welcome back to the third and final term of 2023/2024 - Summer Term. This term is the
longest but always the most enjoyable for children, staff and parents/carers. Once our
children in Year 1, Year 4 and Year 6 have completed their statutory testing, we will begin to
count down to summer. Look out for many events over the next term inviting you into school
to share and celebrate your children and their learning - art exhibitions, sports days, Year 6
festivals and much more. We look forward to seeing you all!

Playground Equipment

Please may we remind all parents/carers that any item of equipment in
any Brindishe School playground is strictly for use by Brindishe school
children during the school day only - breaktimes and lunchtimes when
they are supervised. Younger children (below school age) who may drop
off or collect their siblings are not permitted to climb or play on any
equipment. Each school has robust risk assessments in place that allows
our school children to play safely. These do not extend to children not
attending school. Thank you for your understanding and support.

Weekly Online Safety Bulletin

At what age can my child start using social networks?

Internet Matters have produced this fantastic resource highlighting
the minimum age limits for a variety of social media platforms as well
as outlining the risks of being underage on social media.

You can find out more here:
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/what-age-can-my-child-
start-social-networking/




Right Respecting Article Of The Week

Article 6 (life survival and development)

Every child has the right to life. Governments must do all they can to ensure that children survive and develop
to their full potential.

Article 24 (health and health services)

Every child has the right to the best possible health. Governments must provide good quality health care, clean
water, nutritious food, and a clean environment and education on health and well-being so that children can
stay healthy. Richer countries must help poorer countries achieve this.

Earth Day

Earth Day takes place every year on April 22 to show support for the protection of the environment and our
planet. Since 1970, Earth Day has brought together people, governments and companies from around the
world, supporting them to do something positive for the environment. It promotes the fact that ‘change starts
with action” and we can all take action and encourage others to take action that positively impacts on the world
around us.

What do you, your school and your family do that helps the environment and the planet?

*Reduce, reuse, recycle.

+Litter picking.

*Buy local to reduce food miles.

*Eat less meat and dairy produce.

Turn off lights, TV etc when not in use.

*Walk to school.

‘Donate clothes and toys that are still in good condition.
*Use a ‘bag for life".

‘Don’t waste water.

*Use a reusable water bottle.

*Plant trees in the school grounds.

*Help wildlife.

*Write to decision makers such as MPs or companies to ask them to protect the environment.

Watch this short film about sustainability told in the form of a fairy tale. Celebrate all the great things you are
already doing at home to protect and restore the earth. What more you could do?
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https://youtu.be/fKWQuU0sHPw
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